Dear Jeremy Burke, -Director of Planning

& Bay St. Louis Planning & Zoning Commission

Subject: Letter of Support for Zoning Variance at 337 Saint John St, Bay St Louis, MS 39520

I'am writing to express my support for the zoning variance requested by James & Lisa Breland for the
property located at 337 Saint John St, Bay St Louis, MS 39520. I am the owner of the neighboring
property at 343 Saint John St. and have been informed about the proposed project.

The variance, which involves (arequest from setback of 5 feet to 2.5 feet from the property line to
allow for a garage addition and carport. It has been explained to me, and I have had the opportunity to
review the plans and discuss the project with Mr. & Mrs. Breland. I believe the proposed changes are
reasonable and will not negatively impact my property or the neighborhood’s character.

I have no objections to the zoning variance and support the Breland's application. Please feel free to
contact me at 228-697-8929 or Msbiggs@hotmail.com If you require further information.

Sincerely,

Mike Biggs

343 Saint John St.
Bay St. Louis, MS
39520
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